
9th April 2013

To whom it may concern

I support the Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Amendment 
(Great Barrier Reef) Bill 2013. This Bill is aimed at preventing new ports in pristine 
areas such the Fitzroy Delta and Keppel Bay, home of Australia’s unique and rare 
Australian Snubfin Dolphin. It also bans any new port development outside of 
existing and long‐established major port areas, including specifically banning new 
port developments at:

• Port Alma,
• Balaclava Island,
• Curtis Island (Sea Hill).

I want to be part of creating an Australia that has a healthy natural resource base. 
We are not heading in this direction. 




